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Adam Boevink

From: Nsrg Nsrg <northshoreresidentsgroup@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 15 August 2017 10:10 PM
To: Adam Boevink
Cc: NSRG NSRG
Subject: Boral/North Shore - issues to be addressed

Hi Adam, 
 
Thanks for coming to the meeting last week. I have since spoken to a number of the 
attendees and other concerned residents. We'd like to lodge a number of issues on 
behalf of the North Shore Residents Group. 
 
1. Significant increase in heavy vehicle traffic volumes in the North Shore area not 
adequately addressed/misrepresented in the documentation provided by Boral eg. a 
fourfold increase as opposed to a neutral number suggested (plus increasing by 30% 
on plans), especially during peak times. 
 
2. Noise not being addressed accurately eg. baselines being nominated as neutral 
versus the actual measured values, and conveyor systems not included in estimates 
even though they would be high contributors to noise, seemingly just because they 
are on port land, continuously 24/7. 
 
I am available to elaborate more by email or phone when able - thanks, much 
appreciated. 
 
Regards, 

 
 

| North Shore Residents Group 
| northshoreresidentsgroup@gmail.com 
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